	

[image: ]‘Exciting learning within our friendly and active community of Roslin and Bilston’



	Primary 7 Term 4 Newsletter


  
 (
Important Points
Please keep up the good example you are setting with school uniform! We’ve had quite a few pupils coming to school with no jacket on days of bad weathe
r so please think ahead and wear something appropriate.
) (
HWB
This term begins with our whole school Health Week where we will be participating in a variety of physical activities as well as extending our understanding of the Heart Start programme. In our own class this term, P7 will be learning about substance misuse.
 As outlined in the curriculum, P7s are to understand the effect that a range of substances, including drugs and alcohol, can have on the body. They are to also understand how those substances can affect people’
s ability
 to make decisions and the impact it can have on family and friends. We will also be carrying on with the next set of lessons in the Keeping Myself Safe programme started in P6.
) (
A MESSAGE FROM MRS. BERRY
I can’t believe we are at this time in the session already. This is a long and busy term but I am sure it will fly by
 As many of us spoke about at parent consultations, the important thing for pupils to remember this term is they are not done yet! Our expectations of the P7s still remain high and we look forward to seeing them fulfil their various responsibilities and focus on their learning. 
A special thank you to those P7s who have been prefects – some for two years! You will be passing on that role to our P6s and new P5 prefects this term. It’s been a pleasure watching some of you work with the infants and I can see some future careers already starting.
As this will be my last newsletter for P7, I wanted to thank all of you as parents and carers for being so supportive and friendly. Whether it’s been for one or two sessions, I have very much enjoyed teaching your child and extend my thanks to all of you
) (
Junior Tour Guides
Thank you to all the family and friends who joined us for our evening performance at the Chapel at the end of term. I think you would agree that this programme has been an excellent experience for the pupils. Beccy and all the staff at the Chapel have worked hard to achieve another successful year of Junior Tour Guiding.
) (
Numeracy
We will be starting the term reviewing our knowledge and understanding of fractions, decimals and percentages. This is in preparation for the maths transition papers we do for the high schools. Following that we will be consolidating several of our maths and numeracy skills to prepare for S1.
) (
Literacy
This term P7 will be applying their knowledge and understanding of reading to designing a novel study for the middle stages. We will also be working on consolidating our writing skills to ensure we are ready for S1 English. 
) (
Homework
We’ve spent a lot of time talking about the importance of homework in high school and being able to stay on top of it all. This term we are trying something different in an effort to improve our time management skills. Good luck!
)
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